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On Wednesday, December 19, 2007, I observed the installation of the FM 
Directional Antenna for Radio Station WGHW, Facility ID 89986, licensed to 
Lockwoods Folly Town, North Carolina, for adherence to the specifications of 
the station’s Construction permit BMPED-20070821ADK. 
 
Based on ground observation from several perspectives around the tower, it 
appears that the station’s antenna installation meets the terms of the above 
referenced Construction permit. 
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